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Can a robot be a good friend?

What strategies can help us to care for our planet?

Does artificial life exist?

What does it mean to be in good health?

Is there any evidence for a multiverse?
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The Epistemic Insight Initiative is a response to gaps, 
misperceptions and confusion in young people’s reasoning when 
they talk about ways to ask and explore Big Questions that bridge 
science and religion. 

New research is taking place across a network of higher education 
institutions with teachers, trainee teachers and school students. We 
aim to create strategies that can deepen students’ curiosity about Big 
Questions and give them greater insight into the nature of 
knowledge and the different ways that science and religion can 
interact. The Initiative is led by the LASAR (Learning about Science 
and Religion) Research Centre at Canterbury Christ Church University.

Principal Investigator: Professor Berry Billingsley 
berry.billingsley@canterbury.ac.uk

OUR 2020 CONFERENCE 
Science, Religion and Big Questions: What are the Big 
Questions for school students and young adults – and 
how can we help them to explore them? 

The LASAR Research Centre at Canterbury Christ Church University and the 
OARS project at the University of Oxford are calling for research papers 
that help to characterise young people’s curiosity about Big Questions 
and / or discuss strategies to help them to make progress with these 
questions. Papers will be organised into topical themes – which are 
envisaged to be: ways to keep the planet safe, communication in a 
multicultural world, health and well being, artificial life, physics and the 
nature of reality, artificial intelligence and human-like machines.
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